
Headteacher message 

A huge thank you to all family and friends who attended 

our Bond Carnival last Friday.  We are all  incredibly proud 

of the children.  The art work  produced was of a  very high 

quality  and I hope you enjoyed our exhibition in the hall 

showcasing the art across the school.  Well done to every-

one involved in putting the event together especially Mr 

Westerman for his artistic vison. 

Next week will be a busy week across the school as it will 

be our sports week (definitely!) as well as our class end of 

year assemblies which you have been invited to.  Please 

check your child’s class dojo page for updates.   

Today or celebration award assembly focused on respect—

one of core values.  It was such a hard job for teachers to 

identify one or two children for this award because there 

are so many children who do this everyday.  Children were 

able to give a definition of respect and what it means to 

have self respect. We also explored why behaving in a re-

spectful manner is needed regardless of whether you like a 

person or not and how this translates into everyday life.  

Well done to all of our children but particularly those who 

received awards today.   

 

Some of you may already be thinking about September  

and purchasing uniforms for the coming academic year. A 

reminder that items with the school logo can be 

purchased from School Uniform Direct i.e. school 

jumpers, cardigans, pullovers, PE T-shirts.  How-

ever navy blue jumpers, cardigans and plain white T-shirts 

without the school logo are also acceptable.  Children must 

wear school shoes and wear trainers or plimsolls on their 

PE days. 

 

 

 

If you have any reading or library books at home, please 

return them to school.   

There are a number of holiday activities and schemes for the 

summer.  Please read on to find out more. 

 

Dates for diary 

 

 

 

10thJuly –14th  July 

Sports Week 

10th July –14th July 

End of year class celebration assemblies 

(See class dojo) 

Monday 17th July 

@ 1:30pm 

Year 6 performance to parents/carers 

Wednesday 19th July  

Class parties 

Thursday  20th July 

Pyjama Day 

 

End of  term Thursday 20th July @ 

1:30pm 

Attendance Stars 

 

Purple Butterflies—92.7% 

KS1— Poppy class 96.3% 

KS2—Orchid 97.9% 

Whole school— 91.3% 

Our school target is 96% 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Summer Activities 

All bookings now need to go through the central voucher system 
(holidayactivities.com).  If you  are having issues, with booking please 
contact : info@seanmcinnessportscoaching.com  

 HAF places are available for Sean Mcinnes camps. If you need support 
to book , please do not hesitate to contact the team. 
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